
 

 

 

 

11th April, 2020. 

Listing Department 

BSE Ltd., 

P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400 001 

       

Sub: Intimation pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015. 

 

Updates: Partial Resumption of the Manufacturing Activities at our Factories at Mumbai, Chhatral, 

Pashamylaram, Distt-Medak and Lucknow and Partial opening of few Depots and Partial Resumption 

of Despatches 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and in continuation of our letter dated 21st March, 2020, as we fall under 

the Essential Services Sector,  we wish to inform the Exchange as under: 

 

1. that Manufacturing Activities(with minimum number of workforce)  at our Factories at 

Mumbai(Maharashtra), Chhatral(Gujarat), Pashamylaram, Distt-Medak(Telengana) and 

Lucknow(U.P.), have partially resumed. 

 

2. that  few of our Depots(with minimum number of workforce) have partially opened. 

 

3. that the Despatches from all these above referred Factories and Depots have partially resumed, 

subject to availability of Logistics(Inbound and Outbound). 

 

Well-being of its employees is of utmost importance to the Company and hence the Company has put in 

place requisite safety measures for employees working at all the above mentioned places which are in line 

with the directives issued by the Government of India, State Governments and  Local Authorities to combat 

COVID-19.  

 

The situation will be continuously reviewed in view of the ongoing directions of the State and Central 

Government and the Local Authorities and depending on the situation prevailing in the Local areas of  all 

our locations, we will review the continuation/stoppage of all or part of the above activities, and act 

accordingly. Further, we will  update the Exchanges on full resumption of all our activities, post lifting of the 

Lockdown.   

 

Our Corporate Office is still closed. However, all employees and Officers at Senior level  continue to work 

from home. 

 

This is for the information of the Exchanges and to the public at large. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully 

For Aries Agro Limited 

 

 

Qaiser P. Ansari 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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